
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

8. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 
 • Letter from Environment Canterbury regarding submission to its LTCCP 
 • Emails relating to Adrenalin Forest 
 • Email regarding consent matter in Marblewood Place 
 • Emails regarding proposed retail development in Marshland Road 
 • Email and memo relating to Edgeware Pool 
 • Minutes from Board Chairpersons' and staff forum 
 • Minutes of Acheson Avenue one stop shop reference group meeting 
 • Simpson Grierson LGNZ Conference Special (dealing with complaints against local authority 

codes of conduct) 
 • Position descriptions relating to elected members 
 • Thank you card from Aratupu Pre-School and Nursery relating to funding for a community fun 

day during Neighbourhood Week. 
 
 The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 

appropriate staff for response where appropriate. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



